
 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Carrie Frazier 

14500 SW Camp Stealth Rd 

Vashon, WA 98070 

 

Dear Carrie,          A# A00371700 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $327. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Tushaun Vang 

4675 N Vista 

Fresno, CA 93722 

 

Dear Tushaun,          A# A00374751 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $1074. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Arielle Marks 

105 Sherman St. NW 

Olympia, WA 98502 

 

Dear Arielle,          A# A00374924 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $1077. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Dakota Burt 

1008 F St Apt F 

Arcata, CA 98338 

 

Dear Dakota,          A# A00179801 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $1827. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Amanda Marzolf 

1309 Fern St SW Q301 

Olympia, WA 98502 

 

Dear Amanda,          A# A00366774 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $1827. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Jennifer Welch 

1506 Columbia St. SW 

Olympia, WA 98501 

 

Dear Jennifer,          A# A00374930 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $1827. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Erin Crnkovich 

659 N 59th St 

Omaha, NE 68132 

 

Dear Erin,          A# A00373223 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $2796. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Seth Dorman 

124 St Johns Drive 

Lynchburg, VA 24503 

 

Dear Seth,          A# A00371129 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Melanie Graeff 

3075 Beech Hill Dr 

Spring Valley, OH 45370 

 

Dear Melanie,          A# A00368908 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Dylan Kubina 

376 Norle Street 

State College, PA 16801 

 

Dear Dylan,          A# A00372376 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Monika Lapinski 

8120 SW Parrway Dr 

Portland, OR 97225 

 

Dear Monika,          A# A08000977 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Emily Moore 

5601 Charing Pl 

Charlotte, NC28211 

 

Dear Emily,          A# A00371928 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Emily Passarelli 

3124 County Roas 1600 East 

Rantoul, IL61866 

 

Dear Emily,          A# A00374432 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Arielle Simmons 

19 Streuli Court 

Elmwood Park, NJ07407 

 

Dear Arielle,          A# A00374749 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831



 

 

 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

Zach Taneyhill 

115 1/2 S Elm St 

Oxford, OH45056 

 

Dear Zach,          A# A00373385 

 

Congratulations! Based on the information in your FAFSA, it is my pleasure to inform you that you have been selected to 

receive a tuition waiver from the Graduate Program on the Environment at The Evergreen State College in the amount $5376. 

 

This waiver is a one-time partial waiver of your tuition for the 2015-2016 academic year. The waiver will be credited to your 

student account in three installments each equal to a third of this amount for Fall, Winter and Spring Quarters as long as you 

meet MES financial aid criteria as described below.  

 

• In order to be eligible to receive these funds, MES students must register for a minimum of two credits per quarter.   

 

• Failure to enroll for at least two credits by the fifth day of each quarter listed above will result in forfeiture of the 

waiver. 

 

• Your award cannot exceed the cost of tuition.  If it does exceed tuition, you will NOT receive the difference in cash. 

 

In addition to this award, be sure to check your financial aid offer from the Financial Aid office – you may also have received a 

loan offer and/or Evergreen Need Grant (residents only) if you submitted your FAFSA. If you didn’t fill out the FAFSA, you can 

do so at any time to receive $20,500+ in loans. Also, don’t forget to look for jobs or internships, as well as outside 

scholarships. 

 

Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment 

status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.  In addition, increased personal resources may result in decreases to 

other financial aid awards including possible repayment for financial aid you have already received, including loan proceeds. 

 

In order to accept this award, please email Gail Wootan at wootang@evergreen.edu indicating your acceptance by May 1, 

2015.  Also, if you haven’t done so already, please remember to pay your tuition deposit by this date. 

 

If you have any questions about this award, please contact the MES office at 360-867-6225. 

 

If you have any questions about loans or the Evergreen Need Grant, please contact Financial Aid at 360-867-6205. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Kevin Francis, Ph.D. 

Director, Graduate Program on the Environment 

francisk@evergreen.edu 

360-867-5831

 


